
LITTLE FLOWER DEGREE & PG COLLEGE 

UPPAL, HYDERABAD-500039 

The Department of Commerce conducted a student development programme, "Awareness of 

Professional Courses in Commerce," in the Montfort Hall, LFDC, for II and III year B.com 

and BBA students. Mr. Sri Ram Somayajula, Director of 1FIN, was the resource person for 

the session. He spoke about various avenues available to commerce students during and after 

their UG. Students were enlightened about the need for a professional career and the 

preparation required for the course. The students were given guidance in MBA, CA, CMA, 

and ACCA courses. The duration of the course, the fee, and eligibility were also discussed. 

The students were inspired and motivated to pursue one of these professional courses. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Sri Ram Somayajulu, Director, 1Fin , taking session for students along with 

his Ex-Student and Partner. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Students of B.com II & Final Year attending the session 


